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Thanks for the help mounting the elk statues! 
 
Thanks to all of the volunteers and members that helped to 
mount the elk statues at the entrance to the Lodge parking lot. 
The project would not have come to fruition without you. An 
additional thanks goes to the good folks at River City Rentals 
for the donation of the various pieces of equipment that were 
required to bring it all together. 
 
Please join us August 5th, 2016 at the birthday dinner for 
introductions and a big “thank you”. Cocktails begin at 5, and 
dinner begins at 6:30. 
 
Thanks again, 
Niel Bielski 
 

“QUEEN OF HEARTS” 

is coming to Auburn Lodge 

in September 2016.  Rules 

will be out soon – keep 

watching Bob’s daily 

updates. 

 



              

Exalted Ruler’s Message 
 
I would like to thank all the members, PERs, and Officers for giving Kris and I the privilege of attending Grand Lodge 
Convention in Houston Texas. What a great Honor it is that Auburn Elks Lodge is able to send the ER and 1st Lady to this 
convention. Every Elk Member should be able to attend, see the camaraderie, the grandeur, and combined efforts of so 
many for a four-day event. Transporting, housing, speakers, seminars, food to accommodate 5500 Elk Members and 
guest from every corner of this great country. Getting together to bring new ideas to help Elkdom accomplish the many 
programs we are noted for. Mark your calendars the next Grand Lodge Convention will be held in Reno Nevada on July 
16th thru 20th 2017. This would be a good time to attend. 
 
With my recommendation a task force was put together for a raffle called “The Queen of Hearts”.  Presented to the 
Trustees and approved, set as a motion and 2nd voted and approved by the floor of the Lodge. The task force will be in 
charge of organizing all that is needed to run this raffle.  Lodges through out the Nation are using the raffle as a great 
fundraiser.  Not all Lodges have the same rules our rules will differ. The task force will explain the way the raffle works. 
By clicking Queen of Heart on the internet it will also explain it. 
 
The two beautiful Elk statues that enhance the appearance of our driveway were donated by PER George Williams.  His 
kindness was brought on by what he said “driving up the driveway and not being able to see the front of the Lodge was 
like driving down an alley to the back of a building.  Thanks to River City Rentals for the use of all equipment needed at 
no cost to the Lodge, and all volunteers that helped set the statues in place.  
 
Kris and I want to thank all that attended and donated for the Bon Voyage Party. It is such a great feeling to know that so 
many care about us.  Specially Rhonda and all the volunteers that helped plan this send-off. 
 
Saturday August 6, 2016 is DDGER Sharon Bettencourt DD Jewelling. Auburn Elks Lodge should be proud that yet 
another one of our members has reached such a high goal. 
 
Exalted Ruler, 
Manny Martinez   
 

        FROM THE EXALTED RULER      

August Elk of the Month 

Mary Harding 

 
  It gives me great pleasure to give this award "Elk of 
the Month" to Mary Harding. When the word 
"volunteer" is used at the Lodge, Mary is at the top 
of the list. Ask for a greeter, ticket taker, Birthday 
Dinner chairperson, she will be the first to say "I 
will".  At the close of any event or function she 
attends, you will see her taking down decorations & 
cleaning tables when others have left.  Next time 
you see Mary thank her for volunteering and the 
hard work she gives to this Lodge. 
 
Manny Martinez 
Exalted Ruler 
 
 
 

From the Station of the Esteemed Lecturing Knight 
 

 
As the Lecturing Knight one of my responsibilities is to ensure 
that we have a greeter on duty at all of our functions that may 
involve guests (Taco Tuesday, Sunday Brunches, Friday night 
Spaghetti and Pizza or Cook you own steak, etc.). 
 
Although some of you have stepped up to volunteer for this 
function I can always use more help. Please give me a call at 
530-878-1219 or see me at the lodge if you are willing to 
spend a couple hours to support the lodge. 
 
Jack Meylink 
Lecturing Knight 
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From the Secretary  
 

From the Secretary 
 

Elks Share, Elks Care 
 
Just before the start of one of our last meetings there was a member 
sitting at the bar who looked like he was a loner and one of our 
members must have felt that also and went up to him and shook his 
hand and talked to him and introduced him to some of our other 
members.  All of us need to make sure that all of our guests and 
members feel welcome. 
 
I am sad to say it was reported to me that one of our newer members 
who went to help at the Lodge reported that no one spoke to him and 
if he tried to do something to help he got the impression that some 
there thought he was trying to take their job.   I hope that is not one of 
the reasons that some of those members who drop have only been 
members for two or three years.  All committees need to make sure 
their volunteers are welcome and they know how to fill in and do 
different jobs in case of sickness and vacations.  I know that we can not 
get all our members as active as we would like, but to keep Auburn a 
successful Lodge we need a lot of volunteers.  
 
Please let me know how you want your Lodge bulletin sent to you, 
either by email or hard copy, and make sure I have your right address 
and also email address, along with your membership number and 
signature 
 
Our Auburn Elks Lodge #1691 By-laws revision has been approved by 
the Grand Lodge Judiciary Committee.  Our By-laws may now be 
accessed online by any member of our lodge through elks.org Virtual 
Home page:  
http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 
 
Note that a user name and password is required, and access through 
this link is restricted to lodge members only.  Members who don't yet 
have a password may register by giving your membership number and 
name to Grand Lodge online at:  
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 
 
If you have ordered a name badge, check at the bar with the bartenders.   
There is a box with new badges in it.  Also, as you come into the Lodge 
check in the foyer; your name badge might be on a table there. 
 
If you have moved or changed your phone number or email address, 
please let me know so I can update your records.   
 
If you need to reach me, please either email rfoles@sbcglobal.net or 
call 916-798-6591. 
 
Robert F. Oles, PDDGER  
Lodge Secretary 

 
 
 

               Follow Auburn Elks   @auburnelks1691 

From the Desk of the Esteemed 
Leading Knight 
 

 

Hi all, 
 
So many wonderful events are going on in 
the Lodge these days: Visits by our new 
DDGER Sharon Bettencourt and our new NE 
District VP Vinnie DeWitt, the plans for 
‘Queen of Hearts’, our regular activities of 
monthly birthday dinners, Spaghetti and 
Pizza night, monthly pancake breakfast, and 
seasonal Cook-Your-Own Steak dinners. The 
Luau, Hunter Safety Course, Halloween 
dinner/dance, Fashion Show, and Christmas 
Boutique are all in the works.  
 
I was approached by a member who spoke 
for many members who would like to have 
monthly dances again.  She offered to help in 
the facilitation of that goal.  I would like to 
know who else wants dances and who would 
be willing to help with the organization of 
these events.  I am all for any activity where 
the members will get involved and enjoy 
each other’s company and the camaraderie 
of Elkdom.  Your participation in the 
organization and attendance of these events 
will assure their success. 
 
Please contact me if you are interested in 
being a part of this. You will need to check 
with the House Committee to secure a date.  
I’m looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Leading Knight 
 
 

 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
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Butcher Block 
 

Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11: 30 to 3:00 

 
Friday August 5, 2016 

Birthday Dinner 
Pulled Pork, Western Roasted Chicken 
Paprika Potato Halves & Baked Bean, 

Seasonal Vegetables 
Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 

 
August 6, 2016 

DD Jeweling Ceremony 
BBQ Ribs & Chicken 

 
Thursday August 11, 2016 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Sunday August 14, 2016 

Elks Pancake Breakfast 9am to 11:30am 
Egg cooked to order by Jimmy 

Bacon, Sausage and Ham 
Biscuits & gravy 

Hash Browns 
 

August 19, 2016 
Cook Your Own Steak 

Featuring Steaks, Ribs, Chicken & Burgers 
With a Salad & Potato Bar 

5 to 7 pm 
 

Thursday August 25, 2016 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
August 26, 2016 
All You Can eat 

Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner 

 

 

 Bob’s Message 
 
I want to thank everyone for their continued support for our 2 new 
employees that have started working in the kitchen.  Also, I want to 
thank the new volunteers that have signed up for a Taco Team.  It is 
greatly appreciated and we still can use some more.  If you have not 
been receiving my daily emails and would like to, please email me at 
auburnelks@gmail.com and I will add you to my list.   
Watch for the Queen of Hearts to be starting at the Auburn Elks this 
September. 
 
Now for the business part.  In August we will start with the August 
Birthday Dinner being served on August 5th followed by our DD 
Sharon Bettencourt Jeweling Ceremony and Dinner on Saturday 
August 6th.  Our monthly ‘All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast’ is on 
Sunday August 14th followed by our ‘Cook Your Own Steak’ dinner on 
Friday August 19th.   We will be ending the month with our ‘All You 
Can Eat Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner’ on Friday August 26th.   
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every Wednesday we 
have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate Specials. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Manager 
 

 

Follow Auburn Elks   @auburnelks1691 

Birthdays 

mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly 

by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the proceeding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Bill Clark 

530-274-1617 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

WELCOME OUR NEW 2016 - 2017 OFFICERS 

  Exalted Ruler:          Manny Martinez 

  Leading Knight:       Rhonda Rogers 

  Loyal Knight:          Chuck Cramer 

  Lecturing Knight:    Jack Meylink 

  Esquire:                    Wayne Helley 

  Inner Guard:            Wanda Nordstrom 

  Secretary:                  Bob Oles 

  Treasure:                  Mark Caplik  

  Chaplain:                                       Chuck Cooper 

  Tiler:                         Rex Goldthread 

  Organist:               Linda Wismar 

  

Trustees: 
1.  Dempsey Billey 

                                2.  John Maderios 

 3.  Warren Manley 

                                4.  Dennis Koehn 

                                5.  Royce Birks 

             
 

                   Lodge Cleanup Reminder 

 

 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday each month 
at 9:00am. The next one is on July 6th. 
         
In June we did some general cleanup inside and outside, cleaned 
around dumpster, cleaned margarita machine, popcorn machine, 
cleaned doors inside and out, cleaned and dusted bar area, 
cleaned windows, cleaned lobby, cleaned down stairs, filled salt 
& pepper shakers, filled catsup bottles, cleaned kitchen, cleaned 
the back room, vacuumed coat room and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked: PER 
Dick Robart, PER Bill Stewart, Exalted Ruler/ BHC Dir., Manny 
Martinez, Tiler/Treas. BHC Rex Gouldthread, Trustee Warren 
Manley, Trustee Wil Thomas, BHC Pres. Bud Luse, Tom Eastman, 
Bill McPeak, Ed Rodriguez, Pete Biersteker, Carl Hoelscher, Jim 
Dodson, Jim Harris, Mike Slattery, Harvey Eisley, Cal Whitty, 
Richard Kulhavy, George Apostolos, Henry Tukloff, Linda Spar 
and Elaine Jenanyan. 
 
Turnout was low, we could always use more help.  Please come 
out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 
530-906-1945c 
 

 

It pays to attend Lodge.   Lodge meetings are held on the 2nd 
and 4th Thursday of the month except November and December 
2nd Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting starts 
at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on June 23, 2016, major jackpots of $300 
were lost by Kurt W. Simon and Karen Hawkin and losing $76 was 
Zaida "Cookie" Rakstad. At the Lodge meeting on July 14, 2016, 
major jackpot of $300 was won by Jack Meylink. 
 

http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
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mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net


            
 

   
 

Here we are entering August.  Where has the summer gone?  This month we will be recapping some important upcoming 
events. 
 
First, let's remember that November is Veteran's month.  With that said, now is the time to look through the old albums at 
home and find that picture of you in the military.  Dig it out and make a copy (preferably an 8x10) and drop it off at the Lodge 
bar so that it can be included in the display we have planned for November.  There is a clear plastic container near the curve 
at the bar where you can place your picture.  Just like last year.  As a Lodge we are very proud of our Veterans and would like 
to share them with everyone.  Along with that picture it would be appreciated if you would submit a short blurb about your 
military career.  It doesn't matter if you served two years or twenty-two years, just give us something.  I will continue to remind 
all that we need this info before October so that we can complete the project in time for Veterans Day.  We will be picking up 
where we left off last year.  For those of you who provided us a picture last year, we should still have it.  If it was returned to 
you, please loan it back to us.  Yvonne Edwards is heading this project and I am assisting her.  We would like to have all our 
Veterans participate in this endeavor. 
 
Wreaths Across America is an ongoing drive.  Every year in the month of December we lay wreaths at the graves of our 
departed Veterans at the Auburn cemetery.  There are over two thousand Veterans buried at the two cemeteries in our 
community.  A wreath can be purchased for a mere $15 each.  There are brochures available at the Lodge with the appropriate 
instructions regarding the purchase.  As this is a fund raiser, $5.00 of each wreath purchased is returned to the Lodge.  Last 
year was our first year participating in this grand gesture.  Participation was good, but we can do much better this year.  And, 
we'll get better with each passing year.  This is a very appropriate way to pay our respects and honor those who served our 
great nation.  For those of you who seldom come to the Lodge, please consider stopping by and taking a 
brochure.  Your participation will be greatly appreciated. 
 
There will be more next month regarding the events that occur in the month of November and December. 
 
Once again, August 8, 2016, the Northeast District is holding its annual BBQ luncheon at the Reno VA hospital and all are 
welcome to participate.  They can always use the help. 
 
Back on June 25th, a group of six members participated in an event held at the Gold Country Fairgrounds, Treasure and 
Trailers.  We worked the entrances selling tickets to get into this affair.  Due to our efforts, the promoters of the event made 
a significant donation to the Lodge's Veterans fund.  Maybe next year you might consider attending this event as it was quite 
interesting.  The entrance fee was only $2.00 per person.  What a deal.  Whether or not you are an RVer, the vintage trailers 
on display are quite a sight, along with various other antiques and such. 
 
Treats for Troops is looking for names of people serving in harm’s way.  If you know of anyone in the military serving in the 
Middle East, please share that information with Elaine Jenanyan.  She would like to send that person a package filled with 
goodies he or she will appreciate.  Remember, Elaine is always looking for goodies to pack in those boxes.  Place your donations 
in the container that you will see in the Lodge foyer.  Cash donations should be made directly to Elaine. 
 
Let us all keep in our minds and hearts those young American patriots serving in harm’s way in the Middle East.  Mention them 
in your nightly prayers.  Remember, their families are making sacrifices as well.  May God bless everyone and keep us safe. 
 
So, until next month have some fun and always remember when you get up in the morning do not forget to put that smile on 
first. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman, Veterans Service Committee 
(530) 886-8499 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
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Lodge member Nancy Ann Callaway passed away July 2nd 2016 
 
Dana Bice wife of Tom Bice passed away July 1st 

 
Lodge member David Kauffman passed away July 14, 2016 
 

 
 

     

Sickness and Distress                           

 

 Dave Provan, PER, and current DDGER continues to recover and 

gain strength following surgery 

Arlo Brenno, wife of Les Brenno, is recovering from a fall at home 

PER Dick Robart had surgery around his eyes. Stitches are out 

now and most the swelling is also gone. 

Trustee Royce Birks was rushed to the hospital during our June 

29th meeting. She is doing fine and back at the lodge. 

 

 
 

         

 
 
Dear Lord, 
 
Law enforcement is not an easy task to do yet 
there are many who choose to wear the shield. 
They serve each day to the oaths they swore 
and are true, protecting and serving for a better 
and safer world. 
Lord now we gather to pay our deepest honor, 
to those of our officers killed in the line of duty. 
It matters not the style of shield they wore, only 
that they served with pride and honor. 
Lord all that matters is that they were one of us 
serving wherever needed in the richest 
communities to the dirtiest alleys. 
Confident and proud highly honored by the 
people’s trust. They carried their shield mindful 
of all their sacred duties. 
So now Lord you have called several of ours 
home to glory. The race for life for them is now 
done. 
Now Lord it is your turn to watch over them as 
they had watched over us.   
 
AMEN 
 
Chuck Cooper 
Chaplain 
 
GOD BLESS AMERICA     GOD BLESS OUR LODGE     

GOD BLESS OUR TROOPS 

 
 

 

                                APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP          

The following have submitted applications for membership in 
Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
 
Ron Harmon, proposes Joseph Cascarelli and Bob Oles, 
proposes Roger Nickey on a transfer dimit.  
 
                                                                                                               
                                                                   
                                                             
                                                           

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAY DINNER 
 

YEA! RAH!! GO TEAM!!!  Football Season is finally here.  Put on your favorite team’s Jersey colors and join 
the fans for the Auburn Elks Lodge Birthday Dinner on September 2, 2016.  Members with birthdays in 
September and ALL members wishing to celebrate are asked to join us in celebrating the Birthday members’ 
“special day” on Friday, September 2, 2016.  Here’s how it works:  If you are a member with a birthday in 
September, you will receive an invitation, which includes a dinner voucher and a free drink ticket.  Take your 
voucher to the Lodge and turn it in for a ticket.  You then select a table from the seating chart.  Tickets can 
also be purchased for spouses and guests.  
 
THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS AND GUESTS.   PLEASE REMEMBER THAT RESERVATIONS ARE 
REQUIRED AND SELECTED SEATING COMES FIRST. 
 
The dinner menu will be:  Beef Stew, Pork Chops with Marsala Gravy, Garlic Mashed Potatoes, Seasonal 
Fresh Vegetables (Chef’ Choice), Salad Bar, Hot Rolls and Dessert.  The Price is $15.00 per person. 
 
Throughout the evening, there will be raffle drawings. 
 
Not only will Elk members with a birthday in September be honored, but Elk anniversaries in September 
will also be honored. 
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BULLETIN SPONSORS 

 

Advertising Rates: 

Members: $80.00 per year 

Non Members $120.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 Members Monthly 

*Business card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

 

 



 

 

 

                       RV Club News 

 

ER Manny Martinez presents a certificate to RV 

Club representative, Wil Thomas, for the club’s 

generous gift of $900.00 last year to the Lodge 

For the Purple Pig major project. 

Jun. 22nd. 
1st.  Ed Bourne / Mike Landry 
2nd. K.J. / Dave McGuire 
3rd.  Bill McPeak / Joe Mitchell 
Attendees: 
Chuck Cooper / Rex Gouldthread 
Gary Bergquist / Bill Nordstrom 
Wil Thomas / Roger Imsdahl 
Fred Jones / Ron Minyard 
Rick DeKnoop / Rudy Rivera 
Don Council / Howard Young 
 
Jun. 29th. 
1st.  Chuck Cramer / Mike Landry 
2nd. Al Hewitt / Ed Bourne 
3rd.  Rex Gouldthread / Bill 
McPeak 
Attendees: 
Don Council / Gary Bergquist 
Roger Imsdahl / Rick DeKnoop 
Chuck Cooper / Pete Biersteker 
Joe Mitchell / Dave McGuire 
Bill Nordstrom / Bill Costa 
 

Pool Tournament 
 
June 1st. 
1st.  Pete Biersteker / Chuck Cramer 
2nd. Bill Costa / Rex Gouldthread 
3rd.  Al Hewitt / Manny Martinez 
Attendees: 
Wil Thomas / Gary Bergquist 
Chuck Cooper / Rudy Rivera 
Fred Jones / Rick DeKnoop 
K. J. / Mike Landry 
Ron Ruskauff / Don Council 
Ed Bourne / Bill Nordstrom 
 
Jun. 8th. 
1st.  Ron Minyard / Mike Landry 
2nd. Rick DeKnoop / Al Hewitt 
3rd.  K, J. / Jack Meylink 
Attendees:  
Fred Jones / Bill Nordstrom 
Wil Thomas / Rex Gouldthread 
Joe Mitchell / Bill McPeak 
Ron Ruskauff / Manny Martinez 
Gary Bergquist / Bill Costa 
Rudy Rivera / Roger Imsdahl 
Chuck Cooper / Howard Young 
Pete Biersteker / Ed Bourne 
 
Jun. 16th. 
1st.  Joe Mitchell / K. J. 
2nd. Rudy Rivera / Don Council 
3rd.  Rick DeKnoop / Ron Ruskauff 
Attendees: 
Wil Thomas / Jack Meylink 
Ron Minyard / Mike Landry 
Fred Jones / Rex Gouldthread 
Bill McPeak / Howard Young 
Manny Martinez / Ed Bourne 
Chuck Cooper / Bill Nordstrom 
Chuck Cramer / Gary Bergquist 
 

Results for Shuffleboard for June  
 
June 1ST - 1ST   Glenda Cooper  2nd Jan Quarry/Sally Imsdahl  3rd Ellen Whitty/Linda 
Zuccato  
Attendees:  Janet Dadisman, Maureen Price, Joyce Costa, Krissy Whitty, Barbara 
Hewitt 
  
June 8th - 1st   Ellen Whitty/ Jan Quarry  2nd Glenda Cooper/Kris Cosby 3rd Janet 
Dadisman/Maureen Price   Attendees: Linda Zuccato, Sally Imsdahl, Joyce Costa, 
Barbara Hewitt 
  
June15th - 1st Jan Quarry/Sally Imsdahl 2nd Linda Zuccato/Maureen Price 3rd 
Glenda Cooper 
Attendees: Kris Cosby, Janet Dadisman 
  
June 22 - 1st Glenda Cooper/Sally Imsdahl 2nd Joyce Costa/Krissy Whitty  3rd Jan 
Quarry/Linda Zuccato  
Attendees: Janet Dadisman, Maureen Price   
  
June 29 -  1st Sally Imsdahl/Kris Cosby 2nd Krissy Whitty/Connie Burns 3rd Jan 
Quarry Attendees: Linda Zuccato, Janet Dadisman, Glenda Cooper, Maureen 
Price, Ellen Whitty 
 



                               

Sirs 
Building hall 
5:30 PM 
 

Pancake 

Breakfast 

9-11:30 AM 

 

Rooster Tails 
Cook your own 
steak 

5-7 PM 

 

  
RV 

Jamboree 

 

RV 

Jamboree 

 

RV 

Jamboree 

 

RV 

Jamboree 

 


